
Ken Seeber 

c/o Karting WA 

20 April, 2012 

 

To the NKC, Technical Committee and WA State Karting Council, 

 

Due to recent events, I take this opportunity to announce the decision to stand down 
from my position of STO within Karting WA and therefore the AKA system.  This is 
something that I have thought long and hard about and would like to make the point 
that it was a very hard decision for me as I do love karting and many of the people 
within it. 

Now, looking to the future for STRIKE PRODUCTS, it is quite clear that we must 
work on products that are outside of karting.  This, for me, inevitably means a clean 
psychological break (from official karting responsibilities) so that I can devote the 
time and commitment to things new.  I am sure that you can all appreciate this.  It 
must be made clear however that STRIKE PRODUCTS will continue with its current 
karting product range with some possible new additions.  

This all means that I will not be attending the Committee conference in June, the 
Nationals in Darwin and the Tasmanian states.  Further to this, I will make payment 
to the AKA for the ticket booked for Darwin in my name because I can use this at a 
later date.  

For the 2012 committee agenda items, I have forwarded my (plus that of many 
others) contribution to our State Office for due consideration.  I will assist Karting WA 
in finding and training my replacement. 

I do feel proud of both my personal contribution to the AKA over the last 12+ years 
as an STO and also that of Strike Products. 

Importantly though, I must say that I have very much enjoyed working with 
yourselves over the years, whether it be via emails, over the phone, at a conference 
or at a race meeting. Not that we agreed every time, but we were able to have a 
good laugh afterwards.  

 

Lots of love 

 

Ken Seeber  


